
20 April, 2025  

 

We presented research proposals and findings at the 35th Japan Society for African Educational 

Research held in Soka University from April 19th to 20th. 

 

We are pleased to announce that Ms. Shino Manabe, a student in the Master’s Program, has 

received the Best Presentation Award. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 



 


